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To the Environmental Quality Board:
Please do not drill on the Pennsylvania side of the Delaware
River! It is very important to us to ban drilling on that site-We live on the most beautiful lake in Lakeview, NY and
really appreciate the untouched beauty of our surroundings and often visit Pennsylvania for its beautiful scenery-please
listen to your citizens
pleading to keep it pure-Thank you so much! Pat and William Keppel


